SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING
Minutes
 
November 19, 2015
2:00 PM
DCIT 201

Members: 
Pat Anderson, Gary Chidester (absent), Peggy Drussel (absent/Clinicals), Jodi Gerrits, Charles Haralson, Meachell Walsh, Roger Quijada, Michael Whitehead


· Introductions of all members and guests.

· Old Business; 

Pat provided an update on first aid supplies and emergency kits for vehicles.  All vehicles are now stocked.  Charlie asked that a set be ordered for the CDL truck as well.

The committee reviewed and approved the minutes for both the September and October meetings.  They will now be uploaded to the faculty senate website.

· New Business;

Pat introduced the new AppArmor safety app for smart phones that Great Basin College has contracted for.  She explained the uses and provided the committee with both the sample app in development for Great Basin College and the functional UNR app as an example.

The committee discussed what Safety training for the campuses should be offered during the spring semester.  It was suggested we hold a training on how to recognize terrorist or problem people if the Police will provide this training.

Pat will work with B & G Manager Cortes to setting up drills as discussed at the October meeting.

· Safety concerns around the campus?

Charlie noted that the handicapped parking spaces outside of McMullen Hall are very confusing because the surface sign has worn off and the one sign with two arrows does not keep people from using one of the spaces.  

Mike noted that on the Berg side of McMullen hall there is a missing chunk of concrete that could cause a tripping hazard.

Meachell noted that the lower bridge (bridge 4) the top layer is flaking off and this could cause it to deteriorate and became a tripping hazard during winter weather.
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